
 
From: Stefanie Pereira 
Sent: Sunday, March 27, 2022 7:26 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Participation Meeting- Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 
 
I wanted to submit written feedback for the Public Participation Meeting- Strategic Priorities and 
Policy Committee on April 5th. I consent to having my feedback on the public agenda. 
 
I wanted to express my support for the Climate Emergency Action Plan (CEAP) and my support 
for the City of London to take the necessary and extreme action needed. I also wanted to 
request that there is a vote on April 5th to accept the CEAP.  
 
Stefanie Pereira 

 
 


